
 

2009 Airway Cup Results 
 

Airway Meadows Golf Club held our 1
st
 annual Airway Cup on Saturday, 

July 4
th
 to coincide with our 10

th
 anniversary.  The 56 player field was 

divided with half playing for the Red team and the other half playing for the 

Blue team.  Each foursome contained 2 Red team members and 2 Blue team 

members playing a best ball match for a point.  Fourteen matches took place 
with the Blue team taking the victory by a margin of 9 ½ points to 4 ½ points.  

  

The members of the victorious Blue Team: 

 

John Singer, Carol Singer, Marie Petrie, Art Petrie, Wes Keays, Jeff 

Harrington, Catie Dillman, Charlie Fink, Kathy Jones, Steve Brown, Tom 

Kirkpatrick, Deb Shader, Gary Keller, Brett Johnson, Tony Bianco, Sharon 
Bianco, John Christy, Andrew Christy, Dan McGovern, Stephen Lee, Lucas 

Manny, Justin Chapman, Bill Crowe, Mark Abbattisti, Jayme Heber, Russ 

Palmateer, Paul Szekely & Dan DeBenedetto 

 

Closest to the Pin #3: Russ Palmateer 11’ 2” 

Closest to the Pin #9: Sharon Bianco 4’ 11” 

Closest to the Pin #11: Tim Washburn 2” 

Closest to the Pin #17: Andrew Christy 7’ 3” 
Closest to the Pin 2

nd
 shot #14: Dan DeBenedetto 14’ 5” 

Most Accurate Drive #5: Marie Petrie 

 

Individual Low Net: Steve Brown 

Low Team Best Ball Score: Kathy Jones & Steve Brown 

Most Holes Won: Russ Palmateer & Jayme Heber 

                             Bill Crowe & Mark Abbattisti 

 
The excitement was high as teams arrived early with their matching  red, 

white & blue patriotic outfits and decorations on their golf carts.  The 4
th
 of 

July celebration was a roaring success with the winning Blue Team, 28 of 

them, leaving with beautifully engraved bottles of commarative red wine with 

fireworks abounding.  Cobalt Blue matching engraved cups with handles 



were presented to the winning Low Team Best Ball scorers Steve Brown and 
Kathy Jones.  The perpetual cobalt blue “Airway Cup” will remain in the 

Clubhouse for display with annual winners engraved thereon.  Lynn 

Hilpertshauser announced “What a great tournament it was….” And many 

others said the same.  We all knew by the smiles and laughter that a good 

time was had by all.   We look forward to next year when the field will be 

larger and the competition as high.    
 

 
 


